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March 1, 2023 
 
VIA Electronic Tariff Filing System 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 
 

Re: Cogeneration / Small Power Production Sales (“QFS”) Tariff Filing of 
Big Rivers Electric Corporation – TFS No. 2023-______ 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Pursuant to the Ordering Paragraph No. 3 of the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission’s (the “Commission”) March 3, 2022, Order, in Case No. 2021-00289,1 
and using the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System, 
Big Rivers Electric Corporation (“Big Rivers”) is filing the following: 
 

1. This letter, which constitutes the Read1st filed required by 807 KAR 5:001 
Section 8(5); 
 

2. Big Rivers’ proposed QF tariff, which replaces Big Rivers’ existing QFS and 
QFP tariffs; 
 

3. A redline version of the affected pages of Big Rivers’ existing QFS and QFP 
tariffs; 
 

4. Redline and clean versions of revisions to the Table of Contents of Big Rivers’ 
tariff; and  
 

5. Supporting testimony.   
 

6. Proof of customer notice. 
 
The Issue Date of all tariff sheets is March 1, 2023.  The Effective Date for all tariff 

sheets is April 1, 2023.   

                                                           
1 In the Matter of:  Electronic Filing of Big Rivers Electric Corporation and Kenergy Corp. to 

Implement a New Standby Service Tariff, Case No. 2021-00289.   
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On this date, Big Rivers has provided notice of this tariff filing to its three 

Members, Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation, Kenergy Corp., and Meade 

County Rural Electric Cooperative Corporation, and to all retail customers taking 

service through the existing QFP or QFS tariff – by mailing them a copy of this 

letter and the other documents being filed with this letter, including the proposed 

tariff sheets.  See 807 KAR 5:011 Section 8(2)(a)-(3)(a).  Proof of the customer 

notices is included with this filing.   

Should you have any questions about this tariff filing, the notices, or the other 

documents referenced herein, you may contact me at 270-844-6185 or at 

tyson.kamuf@bigrivers.com. 

Sincerely yours, 

/s/ Tyson Kamuf 

Tyson Kamuf 
General Counsel 
 
cc: Gregory H. Grissom 

Jeffrey A. Hohn   
Martin W. Littrel 

 
Enclosures 
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